in reply please quote:

2004/0571

Please address your reply to Conduct Case Presentation Section, FPD Fax

19 October 2004

Confidential: First Class

The Chief Executive 10

Sperrin Lakeland Trust Headquarters

Strathdene House

Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital

Omagh. Co Tyrone BT/19 ONS cci mr Fee

Ms o'Rave

GENERAL

MEDICAL

COUNCIL

Protecting patients, guiding doctors

Dear Sir/Madam

Dr Jariath O'Donohoe

We wrote to you on 24 August 2004 to inform you that allegations against Dr O'Donohoe, who is contracted to your Trust, were to be considered by the Council's Preliminary Proceedings Committee.

The Committee considered the matter at their meeting on 23 September 2004, following which they decided that the allegations if proved would amount to serious professional misconduct, and have therefore referred the matter to the Professional Conduct Committee. Further investigations will now be undertaken, and once these are complete, a hearing date will be fixed. We will notify you of this date closer to the time.

Yours faithfully

Claire Henesy **Conduct Case Presentation**

Fitness to Practise Directorate

22 OCT 2004 RECEIVED

SPERRIN LAKELAND TRUST C.E. OFFICE

20 OCT 2004

RECEIVED

DDL: Fax: E-mail:

> 2nd Floor Regents Place 350 Euston Road London NW1 3JN Telephone 0845 357 8001 Fax 020 7189 5001 email gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org Registered Charity No. 1089278